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The Cluster for Sustainable Cities was officially launched on the 8th June by 

Professors Steffen Lehmann and Mark Gaterell. The session was fully booked with 

attendees from across the University contributing to discussion and networking 

during lunch. During the session the direction of the cluster was presented under the 

five following work programmes: 

1. Resilient and Engaged Communities 

2. Low Carbon Neighbouhoods and Smart Urban Futures 

3. City Policy, Legislation, Governance and Finance 

4. Sustainable Construction and Integrated Technologies 

5. Urban Disaster Resilience 

If you would like to know more about the cluster or get involved then please get in 

touch to be added to the invitation list for any upcoming events and communications: 

natalie.poole@port.ac.uk  
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